Victoria Park Fact Sheet
3445 Victoria Drive, Coquitlam, BC

Years of Operation
The original school was built on this site in 1916 and closed in 1964.
The building was demolished in 1968.

Current Status
The site is currently used as a community park.

Other Uses
The Coquitlam School District-owned land occupies nine individual
lots at the southeast portion of Victoria Park.

Capacity
There is no facility on the school district site.

Facility Condition
There is no facility on the site.

Site Size
The total site comprises 0.83 acres or 0.34 hectares.

Site Zoning
The City of Coquitlam zoning for this site is P1 (Civic Institutional).

Future Public School Potential
This property is not anticipated for future school potential.

Considerations

The area is owned by the Coquitlam School District, but has been
used and designated as parkland in the City of Coquitlam community
plans.

Past Consultation
No previous consultation has been done by the school district.



